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Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Christmas Performances
Yesterday, we welcomed all of our families to our special Christmas performances. I know many of you came along and told me how much you enjoyed them. The children worked very hard to prepare their songs, poems and speaking parts and they performed excellently for us yesterday.

Junior Infants started the morning off with ‘The Sleepy Shepherd’, followed by Senior Infants/1st with ‘Whoopsa-Daisy Angel’. 1st Class then performed ‘Miss Mousey’s Ball’ while 2nd Class were super in ‘Shine Star Shine’. The afternoon saw 3rd – 6th Class take to the stage for a variety of Christmas songs and poetry. 6th Class even wrote their own song for the occasion – I’ll have to get writing to the Department of Education to see what I can do about installing a lift….fingers crossed!

Well done to all of our very talented children and of course, none of it would be possible without our equally talented staff who prepared the children so well. 

Parish Family Mass and Carol Concert
Well done to the children in 2nd, 5th and 6th who attended our first Family Mass earlier this month. The children sang and read beautifully and everyone played their part.
Congratulations also to our school choir who performed at the Parish Carol Concert last Sunday afternoon. Their singing was fantastic!

Attendance and Punctuality
6th Class won the attendance cup this week with a wonderful 99%! Well done!
Dates for your diary
Tuesday, 22nd December – School finishes at 12.00 noon for Christmas Holidays.

Wednesday, 6th January 2016  - School re-opens at 8.50 a.m.



And finally…
I would like to thank all of our children, families, staff and Board of Management for your support and commitment to the school over the last term. It has been a pleasure getting to know you all. 

I wish you all a very peaceful and joyous Christmas and New Year. Have a lovely holiday and I look forward to another exciting term of learning ahead!


Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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